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Lathrop GPM Adds Financial Services Associate
Abram White to Kansas City Office

October 28, 2021

KANSAS CITY (October 28, 2021) - Lathrop GPM is pleased to welcome Associate Abram White to the
firm's Kansas City office and Financial Services Practice Group.

White has experience with extensive legal research, reviewing case files, drafting legal memoranda and
opinions, and has helped to resolve motions in over 120 civil and criminal cases.

Prior to joining the firm, White served as legislative correspondent to a United States Senator, writing
correspondence and memorandum, preparing for hearings, and determining legislative priorities and
agenda. White was also law clerk to the Honorable Brian Wimes of the United States District Court for the
Western District of Missouri. White previously interned for Judge Thomas Hardiman of the United States
Court of Appeals for the Third Circuit.

White earned his J.D. from the New England School of Law in 2019. He earned his B.S. in International
Business from Loyola University in 2016.
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